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March 2022
Dear Parents and Carers,

To mark the Queen’s Platinum Jubillee, Stanbridge school children will be planting a small copse of native trees in the enviromental area. We aim to do the planting in the week beginning Monday 14th March, weather depending, with the children in the Reception class. The children will be able to look after the saplings and watch them grow. There are hazel, crab apple and rowan saplings, which will provide a diverse habitat for wildlife as well as proving year round interest, with catkins, blossom, leaves and nuts.
Kindly send your child to school with wellies and gardening gloves if they have them. Thank you.
Yours faithfully,

Veronica Clarke, Governor
Tilsworth Road


Stanbridge


Leighton Buzzard


Bedfordshire


LU7 9HY 





Telephone: 01525 210328


 Fax:           01525 211921

















Head Teacher: Miss Rosemary Godwin
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Healthy School



“We believe in our children”


